
NWN Newsletter #5 
December 2023 

NWN meets nightly at 22:00 on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
We’re getting into winter condx and a solar max which means interesting times in 
the evening on 80m.  I came loaded for bear tonight due to the CME and to my 
surprise, didn’t need it.  Everyone sounded really good here. 
 
 
   CALL           QNI 

K6APW 29 
VE6AWI 0 
KC7CW 6 
N0DA 30 
K7EP 15 
W7GB 28 
NG7I 28 
W7IZ 12 
N7KC 30 
KB7WDP 21 
WB7WFL 23 
K6YR 13 
WB4SPB 3 

 

__________________ 

QNI 238 

QTC 51 
 

 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 

We’ve been added to K7BFL’s Western Area 
Traffic Nets page, including a link to our home 
page. 

Heard my own echo the other night during NWN 
and thereafter.  At first, I thought it was a 
problem with my rig.  Turned out it was my own 
signal coming back to me longpath.  Wow! 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule. 

Happy Holidays everyone, try to stay warm! 
        . . . 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN 
as “Net Without a Name” -hi 
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